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UPDATES & REMINDERS 

 
AED MACHINE LOCATION  

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 
 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 8am-12pm & 1pm-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call:  
 (239)481-2326 or email 

sdanley@precedentmgt.com  
 RD support: christinec@precedentmgt.com 

 
CRAFT ROOM OFFERINGS 

 Wednesday, March 15 & 23, 2023 
On Wednesday March 15th Jewelry making will once 
again be offered.  Those attending in February decided 
they would like the opportunity to make additional pieces 
of jewelry.  Beside the earrings, you can also make 
necklaces and/or bracelets. All materials will be available, 
but if you want to make something with specific beads, 
you are welcome to bring them.  There will be a charge of 
$2.00 to cover the cost of wire, chain and clasps.  No prior 
experience is necessary.  Hope to see you there.  If you 
have questions, call Chanda at 239-703-7644. 
On Wednesday, March 22, there will be another class 
offered using wine bottle corks to make cell phone 
stands.  We have the corks!  Please bring a glue guy if you 
have one.  Contact Chanda at 239-703-7644 for more 
information.  Thank you. 
 

BINGO  
Wednesday, March 15th at 7pm 

Bring your own dauber or purchase one for $2. 
February’s Big Winners: 2/01/23; There were 100 
people in attendance tonight. Each regular bingo paid 
$50. Elaine Schlossmann and Alice Lee split the 
Extra Bingo game for $85 each. The letter X was won 
by Rick Peters for $250 and the cover all game for 

$250 was split by Terri Weber and Jan Powal for 
$125 each. Bingo paid out a total of $1340 tonight. 
Hope to see a nice crowd like this again next bingo 
night. 2/15/23; There were 105 bingo players tonight 
and we gave away $1500. This was the largest payout 
that we have had thus far. Each regular bingo game 
paid out $50. The 4 corners game paid out $50, and 
we played an extra game for the letter T and that was 
won by Paulette Ellis for $250. Jack Hatfield won the 
entire last Jackpot game taking home $550!!!! I think 
that’s a 1st for any bingo player playing at 
Brandywine. Congratulations Jack!! Janice Petraglia 
239-728-1371. 

 
BOD MEETING 

Thursday, March 16th at 6:30pm 
Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All 
owners encouraged to attend.  

 
DOCUMENTS AND POLICY MEETING 

Friday, March 17th at 11am 
Subject to change. All owners encouraged to attend. 
Shannon Goessling 678-898-3782. 

 
MUSIC AND DANCING  

Friday, March 17th 6-9pm  
Music and Dancing in the driveway of 1234 N. 
Brandywine Circle.  All are invited! BYOB a chair 
and snacks if you would like.  Contact Wilma Randall 
with questions 716-474-2062. 

 
ST. PATRICKS DAY PARTY AND DANCE 

Saturday, March 18th from 5:30pm-9pm 
Join us for dinner and dancing. The menu includes, 
Sheppard's Pie, Corned beef sliders, Cole slaw and a 
special "green dessert”. Patty and Johnny will provide 
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the lively music and hopefully a couple  of Irish sing-
a-longs. Sign up dates are Monday, March 6th and 
13th, from 1-3 in Brandywine Hall. Price is $20. Hope 
to see you there. Questions call or text Mary 
Marszalek 203-376-6607 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 
Monday, March 20th at 6:30pm 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. 
Karen Christianson 586-909-4804. 

 
CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 

Wednesday, March 22ndh at 6:30pm 
Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a neighbor! 
If you have any questions, please call Chuck Licari at 
586-995-0647.  

 
BRANDYWINE BLOOD DRIVE 

Thursday, March 23rd from 10am-3pm 
Thursday, March 23rd from 10 am to 3 pm. 
Appointments are available online now.  Go 
to https://OneBlood.org  Click on 'Sponsor Name' 
and insert 'Brandywine'.  Select 'March 23'.  Check 
'Mobile Drive' and 'Search'.  Click the red arrow to 
select your appointment time.  You can log-in or 
continue as a guest.  You will receive an email 
confirmation and a reminder closer to the date.  Any 
questions contact Donna Johnson 386-804-0481. 

 
SPRING FASHION SHOW 
Friday, March 31st at 11am 

Cost $25 / person- choose your own table partners, 
bring a friend. Doors open @ 11:00 am, Lunch served 
at 11:45, followed by Brandywine ladies modeling 
the fashions. Sign-up is Monday- 3/20 & Monday-
3/27 from 1:00-3:00 pm. At sign-up choose your 
choice of a chicken salad wrap OR a tuna salad wrap. 
Homemade cannoli for dessert!!! Fashions are 
provided by Anthony’s ladies boutique. A Chinese 
auction & a Silent Auction will take place before 
lunch, so buy your tickets to   participate in the 
Chinese Auction. Both the Chinese auction & Silent 
auction contain many lovely items to bid on, so bring 
your MONEY to enter your bids. Bring a canned 
good to donate to the Harry Chapin Food Pantry. 

 
 
 
 
 

BRANDYWINE BOCCE TOURNAMENT 
Friday & Saturday, March 24th & 25th 

Brandywine Bocce Club announces our first Bocce 
tournament scheduled for Friday and Saturday March 
24/25. Open to all Brandywine residents and guests, 
teams will be mixed doubles, and feature a double 
elimination format. The signup board is in 
Brandywine Hall; scheduled start time is 10:00 AM 
for both dates. Rain dates are April 1st and 2nd. There 
is no fee for participation, just plenty of socializing 
and lots of fun. Think of a catchy name for your team, 
signup, and come out and have some fun. Viewer 
participation is welcome too, BYOB and snacks. 
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